
Silkbank Introduces International Bank Account Number (IBAN)

Silkbank is  pleased to introduce the globally acceptable International  Bank Account Number (IBAN) to 
enable  the customers  to  easily  and conveniently  conduct  international  transactions.  IBAN is  a  unique 
account code used by banks worldwide for recognition and receipt of remittances, payments and all other 
international banking transactions. The International Bank Account Number (IBAN) will be effective from 
June 2013.

The customers will continue to enjoy banking services as before with IBAN, which is mentioned in their 
Statements of Account and E-statements. For day-to-day domestic banking transactions, the customers can 
interchangeably use either their Silkbank Account Number or IBAN. 

We hope that this change will further enhance the banking experience of our customers. We assure of our  
commitment to deliver the highest level of customer service for a long and mutually beneficial relationship.


